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little progress on equality for women

The MDG Report notes little progress on gender equality. While gender parity has been reached in secondary and 
tertiary education, and almost in primary education (with 95 girls enrolled per 100 boys in 2009), gender equality 
remains a distant target with regard to paid work and participation in politics.

In terms of participation of women in paid work, the situation has remained practically at the same very low level since 
1990: fewer than one in five paid jobs outside the agriculture sector was held by women in 2009. And despite major 
progress, women’s representation in national parliaments was still very minimal, at 12 per cent, by end-January 2011.

On environmental sustainability, Northern Africa has exceeded the limits for sustainable water resources. It had 
already withdrawn 92 per cent of its internal renewable water resources by around 2005, the report notes.

The Millennium Development Goals Report, an annual assessment of regional progress towards the Goals, reflects 
the most comprehensive, up-to-date data compiled by over 25 UN and international agencies and is produced by the 
UN Department of Economic and Social Affairs. A complete set of the data used to prepare the report is available at 
mdgs.un.org.

For more information and press materials, see www.un.org/millenniumgoals.
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